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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be continuing to operate in school as normal until we are advised otherwise by the 
Government or The Enquire Learning Trust, however, in light of the current situation 
regarding coronavirus and new advice from the Government we have taken the decision to 
cancel events which instigate gatherings.  
 
The events being cancelled are;  

 All Friday Celebration assemblies until further notice. These will take place internally 
but we will not be inviting parents/ carers or family  

 30th March - Easter Bingo 
 1st April - Open Evening 

 
We would also kindly request that when bringing your child to school, please drop them at 
the door but do not enter classrooms. The school will be open from 8.45am as normal. 
 
STAY AT HOME GUIDANCE – MAIN MESSAGES  
 If you live alone and you have symptoms of coronavirus illness, however mild, stay at 

home for 7 days from when your symptoms started.  
 If you live with others and you or one of them have symptoms of coronavirus, then all 

household members must stay at home and not leave the house for 14 days. The 14-day 
period starts from the day when the first person in the house became ill. 

 It is likely that people living within a household will infect each other or be infected 
already. Staying at home for 14 days will greatly reduce the overall amount of infection 
the household could pass on to others in the community 

 For anyone in the household who starts displaying symptoms, they need to stay at home 
for 7 days from when the symptoms appeared, regardless of what day they are on in the 
original 14 day isolation period.  
 

Further details can be found on our website or the following link; 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-
guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection  
 
We sincerely appreciate your co-operation. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Kindest regards, 

 
Ms Cowling 
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